EPAAC - Conclusion of the European Partnership for Action Against Cancer (EPAAC)

We would like to inform all stakeholders that the Joint Action of the European Partnership
for Action Against Cancer has officially come to an end on 7 February 2014. Our website, www
.epaac.eu
will continue to be available and the official e-mail address
partnership.cancer@nijz.si
will remain active. All final project deliverables and conclusions will be uploaded to the website
in May 2014.

The CANCON Joint Action (European Guide on Quality Improvement in Comprehensive
Cancer Control) will be beginning on 24 February 2014 and will be led by the National
Institute of Public Health Slovenia. We are currently accepting proposals for collaborating
partners to the Joint Action, for more information, please contact the official e-mail address for
CANCON, cancer.control@nijz.si . Please click here to access more
detailed information on CANCON objectives and Work Packages.
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